
 

 
PTA Golden Acorn Award 
Recommendation Form 

2018-2019 
 

Each year, Pleasant Valley PTA honors a volunteer who has provided exemplary volunteer service to 
youth in our school community.  This award, known as the Golden Acorn Award, is given for 
continued and dedicated service to children and this association. 
 
The recipient of this award receives an acorn-shaped gold pin, a special certificate and their name 
engraved on the permanent awards plaques displayed in our school offices.  In addition, our PTA 
contributes $65 in the recipient’s name to the Washington State PTA Scholarship Foundation.  This 
foundation provides scholarships each year totaling $55,000 to high school graduates entering their 
freshman year at a college, university or vocational school. 
 
We would like you to participate in the selection of this year’s recipient through your 
recommendations. PV PTA’s Award Committee will use the information to make a final selection. 
Awards will be presented at the PV PTA Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on May 28, 2019. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to recognize a volunteer. 
 

Please return completed forms to the green PTA drop box in each school office by  
May 3, 2019.  Contact Abby Uribe with questions at: uribe.4@live.com. 

 
 
 

I recommend that _____________________________________ be considered for this 
year’s PTA Golden Acorn Award. 
 
PTA service: 
 
 
 
Service to school community: 
 
 
 
Community-wide service: 
 
 
 
 
Signed _________________________________  Phone ___________________ 


